

CONCOURS D'ENTREE EN 1ere ANNEE – SESSION DE SEPTEMBRE 2018

EPREUVE d'ANGLAIS

Durée 2h00 - Coefficient 1

SECTION ONE.GRAMMAR / 10 marks
Exercise one. Join the pairs of sentences below in any meaningful way. (5 marks)
a) You stand for the truth. You will usually stand alone.
b) Keti's grade at the exam was very good. Keti received an American scholarship.
c) The bird is a parrot. The bird was singing on the roof last evening
d) We have to say good bye to our tender teenage life. It is hard.
e) Many students fail the exam. Many students lack seriousness.
Exercise Two. Fill in the blanks with the appropriate form of the words in brackets.(5 marks)
a)By next September, I willstarted living alone. I am both flattered and afraid.(must)
b) Theyou believe ,theluck comes you way.(little)
c) Peter is theof the P-Square. (tall)
d) Not only
e) Don't bother, I will send you the goods as soon as they (supply)



SECTION TWO.VOCABULARY.

/ 10 marks.

Exercise One. Fill in the blank spaces with appropriate words or expressions chosen from the list provided in brackets.(2.5 marks)

	match which could		-			
	is veryulous/carelessly)	in th	e way he w	vorks in th	e laboratory.	
	ng the doctor's pres mistry/chemist's/ch	•	diately wer	nt to the		to buy the
•	doesn't need an a red/hands in red)	rest warrant for	a suspect	if he catcl	nes him	(red
bad.(economy/	he recent strikes, to economical/econor Complete the tab	nic)		uation in t	he country is ve	ry
NO		VERB			ADJECTIV	E
(1)		to commit			(2)	
(3)		(4)			classical	
slave		(5)			(6)	
(7)		to depen	d		(8)	
(9)		(10)			believable	
marks)	e. Complete the fo	ollowing paragi	raph with t	he suitab		the box. (2.5 outbreak*
	e first heard about (2) village of Vilan,		` '		la virus disease the people. He	



only way to get to the village was by motorbike and that there was	_(3) poverty as the
people were mostly small-scale farmers. When his colleagues heard his plan, they	expressed
their(4) of what could happen to him. They told him that he was ta	king a foolish risk
and reminded him of how easy it was to catch the disease even if one was well	(5).
SECTION THREE. READING COMPREHENSION. / 10 marks.	
Read the passage below carefully then answer the questions below	
Jobs of the future.	

Today, half the world's population lives in cities, and that number is growing. By 2050, cities will be home for three quarters of the world's people. By 2040, fifty percent of the world's youth will be African and for the first time in history, the majority of African youth will live in cities. It is therefore urgent that jobs be created for this young urban workforce. But what and where will the jobs of tomorrow be? Job market research projected for the next decade shows growth in some industries and sectors and decline in others. It is always difficult to predict economic trends, but here are a few areas that may offer important employment opportunities in the future.

The Information and Communication Technology (ICT) sector could create around 150 million new jobs by 2020. Activities like buying, selling, insurance, banking and other services are already moving online. As online business increases, this will create opportunities for skilled ICT workers. The public sector will also rely on the Internet .In Ghana, for example, a new e-government project for online public services is going to create jobs for ICT workers. They will enter data, set up and oversee websites. The video and film industry, which are growing in both Nigeria and Ghana, will need ICT technicians skilled in computer generated imagery to create characters and special effects for films.

Forecasts show that the energy sector is set to grow fast. As oil becomes rare and more and more countries develop renewable energy to reduce CO2 emissions, there will be many job opportunities in this sector for both skilled and unskilled workers. Solar power, wind power and biogas plants are the energy sources of tomorrow, and they will require engineers, technicians and people to plan, install and maintain the systems.

Another sector which should expand is tourism. With its amazing scenery, unique wildlife and cultural variety, the African continent has much to offer tourists. Governments and companies must invest in attractive tourists products- wildlife and cultural tours outdoors activities, and quality hotels. Countries like Kenya, Tanzania and Namibia already attract millions of tourists annually. Other countries plan to develop similar models which create different work opportunities from hotel managers, interpreters, guides and a host of different services to improve the tourist's experience.



QUESTIONS

1. Why are economic trends hard to predict? / 2 marks.	
2. Which economic sectors will offer job openings in the future? (at least two) / 1 mark.	
3. What will ICT workers in Ghana be in charged of? / 1 mark	
4. State three sources of energy for the future. / 1 mark	
5. How can African countries attract more tourists? / 1 mark.	
6. find words in the passage which are synonyms to the following. / 2 marks. a) on the internet =	



c) yearly =
d) foresee =
7. How can African countries encourage entrepreneurship in the future? / 2 marks

SECTION FOUR. ESSAY WRITING.

/ 10 marks.

Treat either of the following topics. NB: Not more than 300 words.

- 1.'Rural areas can also offer job opportunities'. Do you agree with this statement? Give examples to support your ideas.
- 2. Write a letter to the Ministry of Industry and Technology of your country to propose him solutions to develop that sector. Your name is Nimbang Franck and your address, Po Box 0145 Sonack street Bali.